PLANNING REPORT – 5th September 2020
Planning Applications received 
20/01077/F
4 Greenacre Close, South Wootton

Extension to Dwelling and external render
Decision: Support the Application

Note: Planning Applications should conform to the Policies laid out in the South Wootton Neighbourhood Plan.
20/01087/F
14 St Mary’s Close, South Wootton

Extending current porch, changing orientation of front door, moving window.
Decision: Support the Application

Note: Planning Applications should conform to the Policies laid out in the South Wootton Neighbourhood Plan.
The Borough Council has GRANTED Planning Permission for the following Applications:

20/01008/F

4 Bracken Road, South Wootton.
Single storey extension at the front of the dwelling.

